From: Marla Gay <Marla@shirathayam.org>
Date: March 18, 2014 at 10:56:31 AM EDT
To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from March 15th

Hi Dianna

Tom was fantastic. He really kept it going and he was busy all night. Very professional
— did a great job. | will definitely call you when we have the need in the future.

| will also save your contact information for anyone using our facility for an event.

Thank you.

Marla




